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Subject:
Attachments: REAL ID Demonstration Project_Overview.pdf 

Real ID Plan B Briefing Paper March final.doc 
Talking Points NGA-Sec Chertoff Conference Call.doc 
TASCET_Registered ID_ppt_March 08.ppt 3-11-08.ppt 
REAL ID REGs addressed by CO Project.doc

Marcia, I am forwarding this information to you. I hear this person had a conversation with Scott at some point a few 
months ago. Colorado is working on this REAL ID Grant proposal, Mississippi is on board. NJ, FL, WI, IN, and MN are 
looking at it. I'm very uncertain if it is practicable for our circumstances, but a great state contact if you want to learn more 
about it, is Joan Vicchi the Colorado DMV Director, she can be reached at 303-205-8388. I'll leave this to you and Scott to 
decide if it is a good idea.

Thanks,

Blair

>>> "Joe Chrnelich" <JChrnelich@veraxid.com> 3/14/2008 4:45 PM >>>
Hi Blair,

Thanks again for meeting with me. Attached are e-copies of what I 
provided to you. I cut and pasted a slide on the Reqs our CO project 
will address. Also, if you would, please cut and paste my talking 
points onto a new blank document. Would prefer not to have my author 
bubble pop up if others are reading it.

Appreciate your interest and work with me on this Blair. Please call me 
should you have any questions. Use my cell number below. Have a great 
weekend. Joe

JOSEPH M. CHRNELICH

DIRECTOR OF GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS

TASCET IDENTITY NETWORK
A VERAX COMPANY
www.tascet.com <http://www.tascet.com>

P // 608.442.8888

(ext. 2003)
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The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is 
intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be 
legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, 
or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
return it to the sender immediately and delete the original message and 
any copy of it from your computer system. If you have any questions 
concerning this message, please contact the sender.


